
 

 

 St Joseph’s 
Preschool Newsletter 

Thank you for attending our Tea Party, it is so lovely for the children to see us all 

come together to celebrate. We are proud of the confidence the children have 

and how they were all so happy to perform on stage. 

Topic: We are continuing our Signs of Spring project; your child will go on a 

walk to look for signs of spring. They will learn about the changes that happen 

in Spring, including the weather and living things. This week we will be looking 

at ways we celebrate Easter and why.  

Supporting your child at home 

• Talk about how you celebrated Easter when you were young. 

• Look for signs of Easter celebration at shops and in the Church.  

• Visit a pond and look for signs of new life, such as ducklings and 

frogspawn. Visit again over time to observe changes. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

Phonics –  

Please see the list of 

sounds that your 

children have been 

taught, you can use the 

QR code to explore the 

sounds with your child at 

home.  

 

Maths – This week we looking at patterns around us and will be making some 

of our own. We will also be recapping our numbers to 5.  

 

 Supporting your child at home 

• Look for patterns around your home 

• Gather some natural objects from a spring walk. 

• Choose two different objects and make a repeating pattern with 

them, see how many different patterns you can make. 

 

This week’s sound 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Star Poem 



  

Information:  

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

     

    

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 
Here are a few links to support your children’s learning at 

home.  

https://hungrylittleminds.campaign.gov.uk/ 

https://literacytrust.org.uk/policy-and-campaigns/home-

learning-environment/small-talk/ 

http://www.wordsforlife.org.uk/ 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people 

 

 

 

We would love to 

develop our loose 

parts play. Please 

keep us in mind if 

you have anything 

on the list attached.  

Thank you for your 

support.  



 

 
   

 

  

   

 

 

                                                   
 

 

 

We are so independent at following picture instructions in our craft activities. We have 

followed 5 step instructions, getting our own resources, cutting, gluing and painting. 

We enjoyed bathing our ducklings and we are amazed at how much they have grown! 

We have enjoyed 

exploring our ‘Season 

Tree’ and making it 

look like our favourite 

season.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

               

 

 

                                                      

We were great at finding sounds on the ground and mark making.  

Our peas and turnips have got so big! We will be bringing home our peas next week, 

they can be planted in a container or put straight into the ground.  

Thelma amazed everyone by 

defying gravity, we think she 

was pretending to be 

Spiderman! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We loved the Chitty Chatty Tea Party…especially the jam tarts!  

Thank you for all your support, have a lovely Mother’s Day, 

Mrs Pugsley and the Preschool team 


